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Date: 15th & 16th May, 2023 

Venue: Vidyasagar Metropolitan College, Kolkata 

The Department of Mathematics of Vidyasagar Metropolitan College and St. Paul’s Cathedral 

Mission College, Kolkata, jointly organized a two-day workshop titled “Aspects of 

Fundamental Mathematics” on 15th and 16th May, 2023. The event aimed to strengthen the 

conceptual understanding of fundamental areas of mathematics among students and 

teachers and to provide a platform for academic enrichment and collaborative learning. The 

workshop commenced with a formal inaugural session in the presence of the principals of 

both colleges, along with senior faculty members and students. The principals welcomed all 

participants and emphasized the importance of such collaborative academic engagements in 

enhancing the quality of undergraduate mathematics education.  

 

 



                

The workshop featured eminent speakers from reputed institutions: 

• Prof. Sudip Acharya, Former Professor of Pure Mathematics 

• Prof. Sandip Jana, Department of Pure Mathematics, University of Calcutta 

• Prof. Amartya Dutta, Indian Statistical Institute, Kolkata 

Each speaker delivered thought-provoking lectures focused on different foundational aspects 

of mathematics. Their sessions covered a wide range of topics, blending both theory and 

application, and were designed to challenge and inspire the participants. The workshop saw 

active participation from teachers and students of both institutions. The interactive nature 

of the lectures and discussions encouraged meaningful exchanges between the speakers and 

participants, thereby creating a lively academic atmosphere. The two-day workshop 

concluded with a note of appreciation to all the speakers, organizing team members, and 

participants. Feedback received from the attendees reflected a deep sense of learning and 

intellectual satisfaction. The successful conduct of this workshop reinforced the value of inter-

college academic collaboration in building a vibrant and robust educational environment. 



                                         

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 


